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Speaking of the app, did you know that you can get over 3 dozen memory books and          
unlimited rewards for $10? Go to scripturememory.com/mobile for details. New rewards in 
the app include Valuable Selections from the Writings of George Muller, Frances Ridley Havergal, and 
Thoughts for Young Men, by J.C. Ryle. 

November 2016 Newsletter - “But know this, that in the last days perilous times will come….                         
And the Lord will deliver me from every evil work and preserve me for His heavenly kingdom.                                 

To Him be glory forever and ever. Amen!” (2 Timothy 3:1; 4:18) 

Promised Hope for Perilous Times is the name of our Dallas Scriptorium Scrip-
ture recital scheduled for February 3-4 here in Dallas, TX, at Redeemer Bible Church. 
Come hear special guest Marquis Laughlin recite the book of Revelation (see 
morald.com/live-presentations for sample). We’ll also hear the book of 2 Timothy, 
the Olivet Discourse (Matt. 24-25), chapters from Isaiah, Jeremiah, Ezekiel, Romans, 
and 1 and 2 Corinthians and more of God’s plans for the end of days. See scriptori-
ums.com/texas.html to register for this two-day event that includes fellowship meals. 
Other Scriptorium events have recently taken place in Akron, OH, and Macon, GA, 
and future events are scheduled in Kansas City and Ohio. See scriptoriums.com for 
more information. 

All This for $10? 

2 Timothy Report 

 

 

Marquis Laughlin     
will recite Revelation 

in Dallas. 

Our 2 Timothy program has encouraged many! 285 people signed up to memorize this 83-verse book, 
some using our Scripture Memory Fellowship App. Over 40 have finished chapter 1, and many are well 
into chapter 2.  

Steven from the Houston, TX, area wrote: “I have enjoyed learning 2 Timothy. It has been a blessing and 
my confidence has grown in my ability to memorize Scripture…. I have averaged about 3 verses per week-
day with weekends off since I started September 2. I can't believe I've gotten this far….”  

Anna in Michigan wrote: “I love to have God's thoughts ready to think in quiet times or when it is dark on 
waking in the middle of the night. Sometimes I think it is too much work, but…God's Word is powerful, 
and alive and worth putting to memory. Praise the Lord!”  

We’ll start a new memorizing project in January. Let us know what 75-140 verse passage you would like to 
tackle with us. 



We have several new book projects under preparation including Waldron: Faithfulness Under Fire (a 

World War 2 story/parable). We’re also needing to reprint Peace (Beginner Adult 1), Let There Be Light 
(Basic Adult 1), and Foundation for the Christian Life (High School 1). Would you please pray for wisdom 

and provision for these projects? Thank you. 

Our board of directors meets here in Garland on October 28-29. Please keep us in your prayers as we 
make plans and seek God’s wisdom for the future of this ministry of planting God’s Word. 

God moved His people to help us substantially last month, but we still face a $7,000 backlog. Pray for us 
to know the best ways to help God’s people treasure His words, “redeeming the time because the days 
are evil” (Eph. 5:16). 

Much grace to each of you,  

Ministry Update 

100x Provision 

 

Scripture Memory Fellowship exists to help you  

grip the “sword of the Spirit” (Eph. 6:17)  

through Scripture memorization, knowledge, and application.  
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Jim Woychuk 

We praise God for providing for this ministry! We emerged from 
summer with some big financial needs, and God brought us the 
idea of the Hundredfold. This monthly giving program allows 
people to invest between $1 and $100 a month (or more!). At this 
point, you all have claimed 43 of the 100 slots, resulting in $1,645 
a month of added help! We’re so thankful! If you don’t already 
give monthly, let us know if you’d like to participate. This is a 
great way to have a direct role in helping us plant God’s Word.  

 

With great joy and thanks, we wish to announce the marriage of Information 
Technology and Office Management, of publications and mailings, of Laura and 
Dakota! Our two office workers exchanged their vows in Grapevine, TX, on Sep-
tember 24! Four SMF board members attended, and we are very happy for them. 
Congratulations! We thank God for “the voice of gladness, the voice of the bridegroom and 
the voice of the bride, the voice of those who will say: ‘Praise the LORD of hosts, for the LORD 
is good, for His mercy endures forever’…” (Jer. 33:11). 

With Joy 

 


